
My name is Marcie Gaynor and I live in Colton, Oregon. I support Senate Bill 1606 because no 
Oregonian with disabilities should be without needed support in the hospital. My aunt, Karen 
Staley, was a strong advocate for my cousin Jimmy (James) and after she passed away, I 
personally saw how important it was for him, when he was hospitalized prior to his end of 
life, to have my sister as his health care representative providing support to him. To imagine 
that he, or anyone else with a disability, would need to go through that experience alone is 
unthinkable.    
 
Thank you,  

CICI GAYNOR  |  pronouns: she, her 
  

cgaynor@thearcoregon.org  

 

Program Director 
  

OSNT  |  The Arc Oregon 

  

main office:   503.581.2726 
 

Read our latest response to COVID-19 and access helpful resources 
 

    

My favorite quote:   “Nothing can dim the light which shines from within.” ~ Maya Angelou 
   

  

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail may contain 
confidential and legally privileged information. It is intended only for use of the individual(s) named. If you are not 
the intended recipient(s) or it appears from the context or otherwise that you have received this e-mail in error, 
you are hereby notified that disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking any action in regards to the contents of 
this email is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately, keep the contents confidential, and 
immediately delete this message and any attachments. 
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